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IEEE Educational Activities Board, in partnership with IEEE Standards Association, is conducting a pilot educational workshop on The World of 802 – featuring seminars and tutorials by the leading experts in the field.

This one and a half day short course is currently being planned under the auspices of the Standards Education Committee (SEC), a brand new joint venture of the EAB and SA, whose goal is to address the growing needs of industry and academia by providing high quality education on IEEE Standards.

We are currently putting together the program for this workshop and in doing so are reaching out to the 802 community for guidance, looking for volunteers who can work with SEC to ensure that this workshop meets the needs of industry and members. The result will be our Workshop Steering Committee.  SEC members working with this committee will help identify the best topics, speakers, reviewers and ensure that “quality, relevance and accessibility” are the guiding principles of this event.
For more information in participating in this ground-breaking program, please contact Beth Babeu Kelly, EAB Manager of Education Programs at b.babeu@ieee.org, phone is 1-732-981-3419.

